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Excalibur managed to muster enough votes to pass a release, but we're still in the process of putting it up on the mirrors. That should be done by the time 
of the board meeting. I was a little worried that Excalibur had become so quiet that we couldn't even pass a release vote, but that doesn't appear to be a 
problem. We have enough people looking in on Excalibur from time to time that I think the project can be properly maintained.

That said, if there's any decisions or experiments going on about dealing with "dormant" projects, please include the Excalibur PMC. The project has 
effectively been in maintenance mode since the Avalon split.

No new committers
No PMC changes 

best regards,

J Aaron Farr on behalf of the Excalibur PMC
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